Roxbury Marathon And Half Marathon
Registration To Open August 29

ROXBURY - Registration for the Roxbury Marathon and the Roxbury Half
Marathon will both commence Saturday, August 29, at www.roxburyraces.net.

The 13.1-mile half marathon will be held Saturday, November 14, at 8:30 a.m.
and the 26.2-mile marathon is slated for Saturday, December 12, at 8:30 a.m.
Both races will start and finish near the Everett Hurlburt Community Park at 18
Apple Lane.

The entry fee for each event is $15. The events, which began in 2004 have
attracted runners from throughout the United States.

The field for each race will be limited to the first 100 entrants.
The events are sponsored by the weekly Roxbury Road Race Series.

For more information, contact Scott Benjamin, the head director, at
ScottBenjaminWCSU2014@gmail.com or (860) 354-3521.
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